
September 2, 2014 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary to the Commission 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 1223-1350 
Phone: (518) 474-6530 

Fax: (518) 486-6081 

Email: secretary@nys.dps.gov 

Re: UPDATE - Withdrawal of Notice of Intent to Mothball Selkirk Cogen Partners, LP, PTID 

23801 (Selkirk I) and 23799 (Selkirk II) 

On February 28, 2014, pursuant to Public Service Commission Case No. 05-E-0889 Proceeding 

on Motion of the Commission to Establish Policies and Procedures Regarding Generation Unit 

Retirements and New York Independent System Operator Technical Bulletin 185, Generator 

Retirement Procedure, Selkirk Cogen Partners, LP ("Selkirk") provided notice to the New York 
Public Service Commission ("NYPSC"), the New York Independent System Operator ("NYISO"), 

and National Grid, LLC ("NG"), that Selkirk intended to mothball Selkirk I and Selkirk II facilities, 

effective September 1, 2014. In early June, Selkirk provided a subsequent notice to NYPSC, 
NYISO and NG extending such effective date until November 1, 2014. 

Selkirk is hereby providing notice to NYPSC, NYISO and NG that it no longer intends to mothball 
Selkirk I and Selkirk II and is withdrawing the prior Notices described above. 

If you have any questions, please contact James Ryan, Projects General Manager at (518) 475-

5773 x 102. 

Regards, 

Selkirk Cogen Partners, LP 

By JMC Selkirk LLC, its Managing General Partner 

Michelle Brauner 
Vice President 

Selkirk Cogen Partners, LP 
24 Power Park Drive 
Selkirk, NY 12033 
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CC: 
Patrick Venable (NYISO) 

Kevin George (NG) 

Carlos Gavilondo (NG) 
James Ryan (PPMSllC) 

len Singer (Couch White) 

24 Power Park Drive 
Selkirk, NY 12033 


